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May 14th was the last class for Religious Education. The children enjoyed making a craft, along with an 

ice cream party, received their report cards, and books. 

I am still in the process of obtaining Saint Reports and letters to the Bishop Letters form the 

Confirmation Class.  

Religious Education collected 31.78 in our mite box Lenten project. This money will be donated to the 

OLA Pantry. 

Thus far I have one family left to collect from for the 2018/2019 year. Total Collected for the year thus 

far $ 4450.00, Total outstanding: $200.00. 

I am currently giving lessons to a child entering level 3 /new family to our Parish. 

Thus far we have 14 Families, 22 Children Registered for 2019/2020 year.  Collection Total $ 1150.00 

Outstanding for unpaid registered families $ 825.00. 

I will begin Advanced Leadership Training on Tuesday July 9th.  

I am looking into sound barrier boards to be placed in the lower level of the parish center due to the 

high decibel sounds that are distracting to the catechists teaching and the children learning. 

As mentioned in my last report, I will continue working on the Sacraments which need to be posted at 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, Middletown Archives. 

Religious Education will resume on Tuesday September 10th, 6:30-8:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Herschel, CRE  


